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This presentation describes the impetus and approach for MED invasive species early detection research 
generally and presents preliminary results concerning benthic composition and non-native species found 
in the 2013 Chequamegon Bay survey.  The audience is a group of researchers and managers interested 
in science-related activities in Lake Superior’s Chequamegon Bay. 


